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Oregon legal gun owners commit virtually no violent crime in this state. Background 

checks are already required for all gun purchases in oregon. This bill is a blatant 

attempt to make legal gun ownership as difficult as possible. We have failing schools, 

fentanyl and meth addicts galore, major cities in decline, and failing public services 

and lawmakers are trying to enact a law in blatant violation of the oregon constitution 

in order to circumvent the court process. Unacceptable, and I will be donating lots of 

money to rid the state of any lawmaker who votes for this bill. 


